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2nd November 1926.

Dear Sir,

I am directed to inform you that your letter of October
8th was laid before the Council of Bedford College at their
meeting last week, when I was instructed to ask you to convey
to the League of Red Cross Socleties the appreciation of my
Councll of the arrangements agreed upon fa carrying out the
scheme proposed by your Advisory Committee for the development
of a course of publliec health nursing at Bedford College.

I am to say that we hope towards the end of the current
month to be in a position to give you details as to how we
propose te carry out the scheme and we will communicate with
you again when we have more definite information to lay
before you.

Yours truly,

Secretary.
The Asslstant Director General,
The League of Red Cross Societies,
2 Avenue Velasquez,
Paris,



